
  

Welcome to the Class of 2014
The Pride Alumni Band Association would like to welcome the Class of 2014

Emily Anderson Morgan Mandel Hannah Schwarz
Sarah Bachtel Alex Marks Hannah Semick
Tim Bergeron Sofie Matheny McKenzie Solinger

Stephanie Burleson Matt Medeiros Rachel Souders
Lauren Calaway Caleb Mize Jacquelyn Sulin

Derek Carr Valerie Nauman David Urbanski
Michael Garberoglio Jackie Nelson Ryann Vargo

Jon Ilcisko David Nix Matt Warren
Kaylie Jones Tyler Norman Keelin Wheeler

Jenna Kassinger Nathan Peebles Garrett Williams
Ashley Kirk Jessica Purdy Alex Wilson

Jessica Malloy Tyler Reinhold

Please join us in welcoming our 2014 seniors into “The
Pride”!
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MESSAGE FROM OUR PRESIDENT

As I start my tenth year as President of The Pride, I continue to be awed and humbled by the love and dedication to
this organization by you! It's because of your dedication we begin our 44th year of existence! I’d like to start off by
thanking the alumni committee and our Directors Scott Curfman and Brandon DuVall for their continued dedication
by really  putting together  an incredible  program this  past  year  and we're  already hard at  work  on your 2014
schedule! Your alumni committee is a very well-oiled machine at this point with much tenure and dedication, and
continues to be an incredible group to work with, but we can always use fresh ideas from you, so please get
involved! 

This past  year, we saw the largest  group of alumni (beating last year's record) gather for the Cuyahoga Falls
Memorial Day Parade, the majority having graduated within the past 2-3 years!

Our band show performance was very respectable, and we continue to grow in attendance, although we'd like to
see more of you out there! Congratulations to Mr. Dean Sterling, Announcer Emeritus, for winning this year's Pride
Award for his continued dedication to The Pride! 

Our fundraising this past year was successful, pouring at both Rockin' on the River and Festa Italiana. The Pride
and the IMP had so much fun and camaraderie together pouring the suds that we will join again in 2014 for our
Rockin' and Festa dates. A big thanks goes out to Terri Reinhold, IMP President AND our Pride Alumni members,
who continue to help make this happen! Together, we make a difference!

Due to your continued help  and support  at our  fundraising events last  year,  we purchased 2 pairs of Zildjian
cymbals for the Tiger Band AND we awarded the fifth Pride Alumni Scholarship in May of 2013 to a graduating
senior and plan a sixth for this spring! 

A special THANK YOU goes out to Mr. Feldbush!  Many of you have purchased and read his book, The Magnificent
Monster. What you may not know, is he has generously donated all book sale profits back to The Pride!

Thank you to those who purchased bricks along the Tiger Trail  (the new Clifford Stadium entrance).  All  sales
proceeds from Alumni brick sales were donated back to the IMP. Bricks are still available, but space is becoming
limited.

It's with sadness that I mention the passing of Dick Swinehart in March. Dick loved the Tiger Band like no other and
generously donated over 30 years of service. We're better off because of him.

We cannot continue to do this without you! 2014 is the year to get re-involved and re-acquainted with the Pride!
This organization exists for you and because of you! Please review the 2014 calendar on the back page and make
plans to attend some of these exciting events to show your continued pride and dedication!

Respectfully Submitted,

Mark Bowers, President
The Pride Alumni

THANK YOU!

Please help the Pride to thank CIC who came through with rental instruments, Reiter Dairy who supplied cold
drinks for the band show, Doug Flinn at Acme, Terri Reinhold- IMP President, Brandon Duvall and Dustin Harris
who always allow us to come home and use the band room, Jim Stanley and Victoria Burdette, our official Pride
photographers from Distinctive Images, Marsha McKenna at the Falls City Press, and finally, thank you to all who
attended this years’ events.

The Alumni would also like to thank the Forsheys for once again having the Mustang available for all the parades.   
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 2014 Officers

Congratulations to your 2014 Officers:  Mark Bowers (’85), President; Steve Mietus (‘81), Vice President; John Walk
(’72), Treasurer; Mike Price (’99), Secretary

Entertainment Committee
Alan Cool 

Class of 2007

Well it has been another busy year of partying with the Pride Alumni and the current Tiger Band! In case you did not
know the Entertainment Committee is responsible for all of the food and party related entertainment that is hosted
by the Pride Alumni. So to start the year off our first party is for the out-going seniors after their last concert of the
year. It is a pizza party hosted by the Alumni to wish our seniors well and to thank them for all of their hard work in
the Tiger Band over the years. It is also when we get their information to keep in contact with them and to help bring
them into the Pride Alumni. The next batch of parties happen with the band show. The first being the Chicken dinner
after the Sunday practice. We got chicken and jojo's from Fiesta Pizza and Chicken on Bailey Rd. here in the
falls. Then after Monday night's practice we go to the Italian American Club on 9th St. for our party. This year the
first drinks for everyone alcoholic or non depending on age and preference was paid for by the Alumni and then we
had subs from Doug Flynn's ACME on Bailey Rd. The night of the band show as tradition we had "Chilly Willies"
from Reiter Dairy for our post performance beverage. Then there is the always anticipated Pizza Dinner after the
band show with the current Tiger Band. This year between the kids and the Alumni we went through 20 sheet
pizzas from Rocco's Pizza on Portage Trail, We also had chips donated by Doug Flynn and ACME. It may not seem
like much but food keeps us all going and happy and the Entertainment Committee is happy to do the job. I could
not  have done it  without  the  other  members  of  the committee;  Lisa,  Kristin,  and Karla.  Then there  were  the
countless other saps.. I mean helpful people of Sue, Julie, Ron, Steve, Mark, Evan, Bridget, and Sandy. We would
not have the "Chilly Willies" if not for the incomparable Eddy Hankins and none of this would be possible without
the money from John Walk, So a big thank you to all from the bottom of my heart. If anyone has ideas or would like
to help  out  please see me I  am the tall  nerdy glasses wearing drummer in  the Percussion section.  Party  on
Wayne... Party on Garth!  

Instrument Rentals and Donations
(Mike Price)

Mike Price here with your annual instrument update. I would once again like to thank CIC for allowing us the usage
of some of their instruments for the band show this year.  We have acquired a few other instruments this past year.
The instruments that the alumni own have all been taken up to CIC and re-padded, re-corked, oiled and are ready
for action throughout the following year. This means that the excuse of "I don't have an instrument" will no longer
work, so come and join us this year for all the instrumental festivities!   Please remember, the Alumni is always
interested in any instruments that you would like to donate.  We will again put them in good working order and have
them available for use.  Just let me know!!

Cuyahoga Falls Memorial Day Parade
(Steve Mietus)

As always, the Pride Alumni Band once again made a spectacular appearance at the Cuyahoga Falls Memorial
Day Parade.  This year our lineup was on Portage Trail just across from I.H.M.  We were unit #63, which put us
about the middle of the parade.  And the turn out this year was even more OUTSTANDING that the turn out for last
year.  In fact, we’re quite certain that this is our best turn out ever fielding a brigade of marchers 64 strong!  I’d like
to think that my constant nagging you to join us is starting to pay off.  Well, that’s the story I’m sticking to!  There
were still a few of you in the crowd and not in the ranks (Bob Peyak!), so let’s try to remedy that for next year.
 
Not only was the turnout of marchers outstanding, but the turnout of spectators was awesome as well.  I think half
of the city was watching the parade and the other half were marching in it!  If I was a burglar, I think I know what
day I would visit several houses in the Falls!  OK, just kidding, but it was great to see that turn out.

The weather was just about perfect for parade weather.  We had a very cold weekend (see the article on the
Rockin’ on the River that we worked the Friday prior to the parade), and the cooler than normal temperatures
lingered into the holiday.  The skies were overcast, and it was breezy and even a bit chilly.  That made for very
comfortable marching conditions.  There was no overheating, and in fact, we looked forward to marching just to
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warm up a bit.   We were also looking forward to seeing the “big plane” that usually kicks off the parade, but sadly
there was no plane this year.  We suspect it was due to the government sequestering, but I guess we’ll never know.

In years past we have tried to get Mr. Curfman to detour through Dairy Queen so that we could get something cold
(ice cream, beverage, etc.).  This year we thought we might get him to steer us through the drive through so that we
could get some hot chocolate or hot coffee.  No such luck!  He’s a real stickler about this marching band stuff!  It
seems that he just enjoys blowing the whistle to kick off a round of Tiger Rag or This Is My Country.  And that he
did!

Once again, I’m not sure how many times we went through the cycle, but rest assured that it was quite a few.  I’m
not sure if it was the cooler weather or the fact that we had so many new and recent graduates attending for the
first time that we never felt any real fatigue.  And we certainly want to throw a big shout out to all of those recent
graduates that attended.  It’s nice to see and hear the new blood in the organization.  

After the long hike down Portage Trail (we caught all of the traffic lights green this year!), we make the left turn on
4th St. to go past the high school and the judges stand.  As happens every year, you somehow get a second wind
and go through Tiger Rag almost as resounding as the actual Tiger Band!  And then it’s followed by a cadence of
the J.W.  And it always adds just a bit of a nice touch to have J.W. himself (John Walk) playing the cadence.  Let’s
face it, you know you want to be a part of this next year, and who knows, maybe with you (and bring a friend) in
attendance, we can have numbers that rival the current Tiger Band!

4th of July Parade
(Steve Mietus)

As has been our practice for many years now, the Pride Alumni Band marched in the Stow 4 th of July Parade.
While the turnout was not as fantastic as it was for the Cuyahoga Falls Memorial Day Parade, it was a very strong
turnout.  OK, not so much for trumpets, but we did have strong instrumentation in all other areas and once again we
had a larger number of marchers that had a “0” or “1” in front of the number on the back of their shirts.  We are
continually enthused by the number of more recent graduates that join our group.  We’re glad to have you and we
can’t continue this tradition without you!

So, on to the parade.  When we all woke up we were looking at the skies to see if the prediction for possible
thunderstorms looked plausible.  The skies were very over cast, but the clouds weren’t dark, so we were hopeful.
We gathered in the Stow-Kent Plaza about an hour before the step off, as usual.  And as usual, we were talking
about all of you that didn’t show up as well as those of you that said and/or posted that you would be there but
weren’t.  In fact, there’s talk of appropriating thousands of rolls of toilet paper and reliving some old high school
memories to those of you that don’t show!  Unless you don’t want a new Charmin exterior to your house, you need
to be at the next parade!

Once the parade finally stepped off, we were happy that we were once again close to the front and didn’t have to
wait until the very end to get out of the lot.  This parade has two “up-hills” in it.  One at the very beginning and one
at the end.  As we pushed up hill at the start, we started to get our juices flowing.  The skies held overcast for the
most part, and the rain stayed away.  And there was even a cool breeze every now and then to help keep us cool.
It helped, but we didn’t complete the parade without the sweat that you come to know and love as a member of the
Pride Alumni Band.

We were fortunate this year to have both Brandon Duvall and Scott Curfman there to lead us.  As kind of a twist,
Brandon was the leader and Scott was helping out.  I do have to say that Brandon was kinder with the whistle to us
that Scott was during the Memorial Day Parade.  I think that Scott thinks that the whistle is a solo instrument!  But
Brandon kept us playing and made sure that we were all doing OK along the route.  And I (we) can’t give enough
thanks to the kids that run up and down the ranks with bottles of water to help us stay hydrated.  And when you’re
out there on the pavement, you don’t care who sipped the bottle before you, you’re just glad to get some water.

After the first up-hill march, it’s a welcomed down-hill march through some shade and of course, scores and scores
of fans!  While we get to ignore the traffic lights, about half way through we hit a school zone, so we had to slow
down to 20 M.P.H.  After that, you start looking forward to the landmarks that indicate the end of the parade.  The
first is when you approach the old “Red Barn” restaurant.  OK, it’s blue now, and it’s not a restaurant, but I guess
I’m dating myself by knowing what the “Red Barn” was!
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The next is the up-hill march crossing route 91.  It’s a big push at the end of the parade, but you know that the next
thing is the judges’ stand.  As we approach we kick up our last (so we thought) verse of Tiger Rag.  The crowd
always goes wild, and when the J.W. kicks in after that, well, you just have to be there to experience it.  And you
NEED to be there next year.  And while there is just supposed to be “1” J.W. cadence, we were warned that there
“may” be 2 cadences.  You know what that means … there WILL be 2 cadences!  But after you’ve made it this far,
you can do just about anything.

And then, you think it’s all over and suddenly Brandon takes a page from Scott’s play book and starts kicking off
more tunes!  But you soldier on and make it through the parade only to follow it up with the best feeling shower you
can remember and the best beverage (your choice of beverage) that you can remember.  Now THAT’S how to
celebrate the 4th of July!

Festa Italiana / Rockin’ on the River
(aka – Our Fundraising Efforts)

(Steve Mietus)

Rockin’ on the River #1

Fund raising this year was fantastic.  We were first thrilled to learn that we were to receive not one Rockin’ on the
River event, and not two, but THREE weekends of pouring.  We were even more thrilled when we learned that we
were to receive the opening event on Memorial Day weekend, and that the band would be one of the largest draws
at Rockin’:  Zoso (a Led Zeppelin tribute band).  

We are then somewhat disappointed when the day of the event came and we observed the weather.  The good
news was that we stayed dry, but it was a very cool evening.  Oh, let’s just go ahead and say it … It was DAMN
COLD!!!  At about 6:30 the temperature was only 45 degrees, and it went down from there!  Needless to say, the
weather had a significant impact on the attendance at the event.  But while the weather might have brought down
the attendance a bit, it didn’t bring down our spirits.  We were more than adequately staffed for the event, so once
again many hands made light work.  We did have a good time reminiscing with friends and family, and thanks to
Mike Price for  bringing one of those huge containers of coffee from Dunkin’ Doughnuts,  we managed to stay
relatively warm.  Relatively!

Pardon the pun, but this was just a warm up to …

Rockin’ on the River #2

Rockin’ on the River #2 for the Alumni Band was on August 9 th.  The weather was MUCH more amenable to an
outside event than the first one.  The cover band, Thunderstruck, was an AC/DC tribute band.  So that meant a
good crowd, good weather, good times, and good profit!  As always, we paired up with IMP to man the 3 trucks and
as always, the event went without incident.  As if there is ever an incident when the Alumni Band runs an event!  In
fact  we received  a great  pat  on the  back  when we showed up for  the pre-meeting where  we get  the  usual
instructions of how Bob Early (the event promoter) wants things to run.  When we showed up and he saw it was the
Pride Alumni Band running the trucks that night, he just said, “Aww, you guys know what to do.  Just go do it!”  And
we did!

Which led us into … 

Rockin’ on the River #3

Rockin’ on the River #3 was the best event of the 3 events for which we poured this summer.  The cover band was
Mr. Speed, which was a KISS cover band.  While the music brought back many memories, the camaraderie with
our alums and IMP friends also brought back a lot of memories.  This event was thought to be more difficult as
CFHS also held “Meet the Tigers Night” the same evening.  That meant that many of our regular IMP parents would
not be available for Rockin’ on the River as they would be supporting their Tiger Band members.  But in true Tiger
(Alumni and IMP) band fashion, everyone stepped up and we were more than amply staffed to handle the huge
crowd that attended the event.  And the weather couldn’t have been more perfect for an August evening.  And the
huge crowd meant huge sales, which meant a huge profit for the IMP and the Alumni Band.  Now let’s be serious,
after hearing all of this, don’t you want to make sure that you get to help out at these events next year?  Of course
you do!  And we expect to see you there!
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Festa Italiana

Once again (and we certainly hope that this is a trend that continues) the Cuyahoga Falls Alumni Band had a
banner year in the fundraising department!  On July 19, 20 and 21 the Pride Alumni Band had the privilege once
again to man the beer trucks for the “Festa Italiana” at the Falls River Square.  As we do with so many of our
fundraising events, we shared this event with the I.M.P.  There were three trucks to man this year, and the Pride
Alumni and I.M.P. shared staffing at two of the trucks.  There was some other club or organization manning the third
truck, but since they’re not affiliated with the Tiger Band, do they really matter?!?!

As usual, our illustrious President, Mark Bowers, had the event well planned and organized.  Aside from organizing
the members of each shift, Mark also appointed what I will call “Truck Captains” to oversee each truck.  Of course
those affiliated with the Alumni and Tiger Band manned the two busiest trucks and the other group was assigned to
the “not so significant” truck.  A special shout out needs to go out to Alan Cool who captained a truck on Friday, an
unnamed IMP person (we honestly can’t remember who it was) and Mike Price who captained a truck on Saturday,
and Scott Curfman and Sue & Scott Ganyard for captaining the truck on Sunday.  They all deserve a big thanks
from all of us.  

I did work with Mark on the on the main truck Friday and Saturday evening, and he trained me well on being a co-
captain.  You really need to come down to one (or more) of these events to see how smoothly they run.  As a matter
of fact, as VP for the Pride Alumni Band, I now REQUIRE you to come down to one (or more) of these events!

The weather held out for the entire festival.  We did have some heat, humidity and cloud cover, but the best part
was that there was no rain!  The festival was well attended and all had a great time.  Mark even let me wear the
walkie-talkie for part of the time, and I got to drive one of the golf carts.  OK, I only drove it 15 feet to park it, but I
drove it!  And that was thanks to another great Pride Alumni member who is also a member of the Festa Italiana
committee, Terry Fawley.  As you can see, the Pride Alumni Band runs deep and wide!

Speaking of deep and wide, that was also the case with the vendors at Festa Italiana.  There were a ton of vendors
with some of the best fair food you can imagine.  And we were so well staffed that we were all able to take a stroll
and partake of the foods and accoutrements offered.  It was truly a great event.  So if you can’t come down and
help us work this event, come down and enjoy it.  Either way, we’ll get your time or money!  (Etiquette dictates that I
type a LOL after that!)

Band Show
(Ken Snyder)

Congratulations to the Pride Alumni Band for another outstanding performance at the 2013 Preview of Bands at
Clifford Stadium on 20 August, 2013.

Sunday was a huge success.  Not only did we have a great turnout, but also both registration and practice (in the
south parking lot) went very smoothly.  The weather cooperated with the temperature in the mid-seventies and
moderate humidity.  Brandon Duvall, the director of the Tiger Band, once again pulled double-duty and directed the
Alumni Band as well. The event was followed with a chicken dinner in the cafeteria.  

Practice on Monday evening, which took place in the stadium, also went very well.  It was partly cloudy with the
temperature around eighty at the beginning of practice.  It was a real treat to march on grass and under the lights.
A party followed at the Italian American Center on Ninth Street.

Tuesday night,  the  evening of  the  Band Show,  finally  arrived.   As always,  we  had  our  pictures  taken in  the
bleachers under the Tiger emblem.  Again, the weather was excellent; clear skies and mid-seventies.  However,
someone was missing.  Our president, Mark Bowers, was out of town because of work.  Those of us who know him
understand how badly he felt by not being able to attend.  That was the first Band Show that Mark had missed
since the administration of Rutherford B. Hayes. 

The pre-game show featured our very own, Tiger Band.  It is always an honor when we, the Alumni Band, play The
Star Spangled Banner along with them.
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Following the pre-game show the first band to perform was the Bulldog Band from Woodridge High School. Next
were the Kent Roosevelt Rough Rider Band, and the Tiger Swing Band from Massillon Washington High School.
Then it was our turn.   

The greatest thrill for me at any Band Show is the reception from the crowd and the Tiger Band when we take the
field.  I think that everyone in the Alumni Band gets a huge adrenaline rush from the cheering.

At this time I would like to recognize the excellent job done by Scott Curfman to shorten and clean up our entrance
and the conversions.  I can’t say enough about how much smoother our routine was thanks to him.  Thank you
Scott.

We did our running cadence on field followed by a jump halt and our fanfare.  Randy Fillmore, the voice of the
Alumni Band introduced us and after four bass drum beats, we took off downfield playing the first segment of Tiger
Rag.  That was followed by the circle-drill  to the song  More  and a conversion that put the band into a concert
formation.

Prior to the playing of the concert number I Believe, we were able to catch our breaths during the presentation of
the Pride Achievement Award.  The 2013 recipient was Dean Sterling, 1943 graduate of Cuyahoga Falls High
School.  Dean was the Tiger Band announcer from 1972 through 1982 and the Alumni Band announcer from 1994
through 2004.

After the concert number, we went through another conversion that set us up for the remainder of Tiger Rag, the
three-count turn around, stomp down, bow and extension.  Again THE CROWD WENT WILD.  This was followed
by the running cadence off field, which led us into J.W.  Once again, the adrenaline kicked in.  We were exhausted
and it really didn’t matter because IT WAS ALL ABOUT BAND.

Following our performance there was a ten-minute intermission in order for the crowd to regain their composure.  In
the second half, we were treated to the Springfield Spartan Marching Band, and the Bulldog Band from Green High
School.

Next up was the award presentation.  The Alumni Band has three awards other than the Pride Achievement Award:
the band member that travels the farthest to participate in the Band Show, the “most senior” marcher, and the best
represented class. Kayla Motyka Bittle, clarinet player (class of 2011) from Sacramento, California, traveled the
most miles in order to march with us.  Once again, Ron Wahl and yours truly (class of 1966) were the oldest guys to
march.  The class of 2013 had the most marchers: thirteen.

The exclamation point to the evening was the Cuyahoga Falls High School Tiger Band.  They were completely and
totally awesome.  Following the Band Show, the Tiger Band and the Alumni Band gathered in the cafeteria for our
annual pizza party.  It’s always a pleasure (especially when there is food involved).

In all, we had 96 marchers, which was 4 more than the 92 that participated in 2012.  Next year there shouldn’t be a
problem exceeding 100.

On behalf of the Alumni Band members and the committee I want to thank Brandon Duvall, Dustin Harris, and the
IMP for their hard work preparing for the Band Show and the support that they have given us.  I also want to thank
the Cuyahoga Falls Board of Education, and the City of Cuyahoga Falls for their continued support.   

The Second Annual 12 -23 Classic
(Mark Bowers)

The Friday night after Thanksgiving brought your Alumni Band together to play for a basketball  game between
CFHS alumni to increase funding for the Humble Hackim Scholarship Fund (set up after the untimely passing of 2
high school seniors back in the 80's). While we had 20 members the prior year, this year we invited the seniors to
join us, doubling our numbers! This helped us increase our instrumentation and with the addition of the "younger"
lungs, we sounded great! Thank you to the 2014 seniors who joined us!
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VISIT THE TIGER BAND AT  www.cftigerband.org

NEW PRIDE ALUMNI MERCHANDISE

Hey don't forget to order your hats & sweat shirts -  $20 each  Contact me (Julie Storad) at 330-714-2819.

8

http://www.cftigerband.org/


Your donation is tax deductible.

INSTRUMENTAL MUSIC PATRONS
 OF CUYAHOGA FALLS, OHIO

2013/2014 - IMP Patron Form

The purpose of IMP is to provide money and support for instrumental music in the Cuyahoga Falls public schools.
All  parents of children in any instrumental  music program are members of IMP: however anyone interested in
maintaining and improving the quality of the music program in our schools may become a member.

The  IMP  benefits  all  Falls  public  school  bands  by  the  purchase  and  care  of  uniforms,  instrument  repairs,
scholarships, purchasing new music, assisting with band trips,
school instrument repair, social and recreational activities, and
providing chaperones and other necessities that the Board of
Education is unable to provide under Ohio State Law.

The IMP supports the 800 plus band students in our program
through  a  variety  of  fundraisers,  including,  this  Patron
Program, Band Shows, Tag Day, Patron Drives, Golf Outing,
Car Washes, sales of Entertainment Books, candy and food,
Varsity Gold Cards, and various other events throughout the
year.  We need both your time and financial  support  to help
maintain the high standard of excellence for which the Tiger
Band Is known.  Join  us or send your contribution or Patron
check to IMP today!

Become a  sponsor  of  the  IMP and  reserve  a  place  in  our
programs for recognition of your support. Music students who
have graduated less than 4 years ago may become an Alumni
Patron  for  $10.00.  The  following  levels  of  support  will  be
included in our printed music programs: $25.00 Patron, $50.00
Gold  Level  Patron,  $75.00  Black  Level  Patron,  $100.00
Honor  Level  Patron,  $150.00  or  more  Director’s  Level
Patron. 

Patrons in the Honor Level will receive a pass to enter all
IMP  musical  events  free  of  charge.  Patrons  at  the
Director’s Level will receive 2 passes to all IMP musical
events.  Free events must be sponsored by the IMP. Other
non-instrumental  groups  such  as  the  M&M’s,  Spring
Musical  and  band  shows  at  other  locations  are  not
included.  
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Music students who have graduated less than 4 years ago may become an  Alumni Patron for $10.00. The
following levels of support will be included in our printed music programs; $25.00 Patron, $50.00 Gold
Level Patron, $75.00 Black Level Patron, $100.00 Honor Level Patron, $150.00 or more – Director’s
Level Patron.  Make checks payable to the IMP.

Mail to:  
Instrumental Music Patrons (IMP)
Cuyahoga Falls High School
C/O Mr. Brandon DuVall
2300 4th Street
Cuyahoga Falls, Ohio 44221

___ Alumni   ___ Patron   ___ Gold   ___ Black   ___ Honor   ___ Director

Sincerely,
Terri Reinhold, President
Instrumental Music Patrons

Name: ________________________________________

Address: ______________________________________

City, State, Zip: ________________________________

Phone: ________________
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Events to Remember

Your 2014 Pride Alumni Schedule

May 23, 2014 Friday-  Rockin' on the River 5-11 PM Fundraiser
May 25, 2014 Sunday- 1-2:00 PM Bandroom Memorial Day Practice
May 26, 2014 Monday- Cuy. Falls Memorial Day Parade, starts at 9:00 AM
 
June 29, 2014 Sunday- 1-2:00 PM Bandroom Fourth of July Practice
 
July 4, 2014 Friday- Stow Fourth of July Parade, starts at 10:00 AM
July 4, 2014 Friday-  Rockin' on the River 5-11 PM Fundraiser
July 18, 2014 Friday-  FESTA ITALIANA 5-11 PM Fundraiser
July 19, 2014 Saturday-  FESTA ITALIANA 12-11 PM
July 20, 2014 Sunday-  FESTA ITALIANA  12-10 PM
 
August 17, 2014 Sunday- 1-5:00 PM Rehearsal***
August 18 2014 Monday- 6-9:00 PM Rehearsal***
August 19, 2014 Tuesday- 7:00 PM BANDSHOW***
August 29, 2014 Friday- Rockin' on the River 5-11 PM Fundraiser

**ONE PRACTICE IS MANDATORY IN ORDER TO MARCH IN THE SHOW

 * All Fundraisers are pouring beer at the Front Street Mall. These are NON-drinking events for us, and you must be 
21 years of age to serve.

Additional Fundraisers may occur. 

Check out our website at www.pridealumni.org for further information on all of the above events.

Pride Alumni Band Association
P. O. Box 942
Cuyahoga Falls, OH  44223
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